Submission to ACCC

ROAMING ENQUIRY DRAFT DECISION

I TOTALLY DISAGREE with the draft decision and insist on all towers in Rural Australia to be
allowed to host any mobile company equipment because of the following reasons

1. Mobile is crucial and essential to rural Australia more so than nbn.
2. The telstra rural towers have been funded by government local state and federal.

3. The draft decision has failed to think of city tourists travelers whom are on vodafone and
soon tpg.

4. The draft decision is draconian 1940's anti competition and is based on the flawed
grounds of short term thinking, short term planning and short term benefits, instead of long
term 100 year consumer benefit. The national interest dictates that all towers must be multi
used simply to allow true competition without building hundreds of extra towers. My argument
applies just the way roads are built once and not duplicate. Nbn is also example of non
duplication.

Signed oh paynter





